Kyle, Hannah, Isabella, Isaiah Church planting in

SHREVE CHILE

Dear pastors and praying friends,

We have had a very busy July to say the least. Let me start off with the most important information of the
month- Hannah and I celebrated 12 years of marriage! I am proud of our little family and how the Lord has
continued to grow us to love Him more. We’re getting to the point in marriage where I can’t really remember life
before kids, let alone as a single person anymore. Time flies. One days soon we will be with the Lord, amen.

Iglesia Bautista Gracia

We also had several missions trips down, who help us pass out tracts, as well as a few other odds and ends, all of
which proved to be very helpful. We have had multiple visitors as a result of the outreach we did with the groups.
Please be praying for us as we work to follow up with them. We have already begun discipleship with one of the
couples that has begun attending. One thing that has really encouraged me is that fact that none of the churches
that came to visit support us, or even know us. We had never met before their trip (they came to visit another
missionary on the VBM Chile team) but they were still so willing to work and help our church. In the end, there is
only one team- and that is the Lord’s team. Though we don’t know one another, we’re still all working together
for Jesus.

We have an upcoming movie night outreach, as well as a children’s day outreach (August 11th) so please pray for
those events, and for lost souls to be saved as a result.

Iglesia Bautista Gracia - Building project!

We are also in the process of raising money to buy our church property. If you would like to help with that, you
can send a donation to: P.O. Box 647, Dawsonville, GA, 30534 ATTN: Shreve building fund. Please pray for the
Lord to provide the funds for us to buy the building He would have for us.

We have already had a few donations, and we are so thankful for each and every one of them. I look forward to
the day when we can own our own building!

Upcoming Visit to the USA

We will be back in the States for my sister-in-law's wedding during November and December. If you are
interested in having us present the ministry and share what God has done in Chile, please let me know. It would
be wonderful to share what the Lord has been doing here. You can contact me at kyleshreveyoung@gmail.com.

Living today for eternity,

Kyle, Hannah, Isabella, Isaiah, baby #3, Shreve
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